
St Alphonsus 

We are so excited for our Rudolph Run on Wednesday 2 December 2020. 
 

Please support us by asking your Family and Friends to sponsor our run. 
 

Children can come to school wearing warm sports clothes, please remember your 
water bottles. 

 
All funds need to be collected and in school Friday 11 December 2020. 
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